
  

 

 

¡Oye, Estoy todavía en Perú! 
Translation: Hey, I'm still in Peru! 

 

Isaiah 55: 6-9, 

“Seek the Lord while he may be found; 

call upon him while he is near; 

7 let the wicked forsake his way, 

and the unrighteous man his thoughts; 

let him return to the Lord, that he may have compassion on 

him, 

and to our God, for he will abundantly pardon. 

8 For my thoughts are not your thoughts, 

neither are your ways my ways, declares the Lord. 

9 For as the heavens are higher than the earth, 

so are my ways higher than your ways 

and my thoughts than your thoughts." 

  

            The world is in tumultuous times, and the 

people of the church really need to stand up for truth and 

share the Gospel! Yes, I’m still in Tarapoto, and I hope 

to be able to accomplish God’s purpose for me here. 

Sometimes, that has been taking my online classes with BCM 

(Baptist College Ministries) Perú (stationed near Lima), 

and sometimes that has been cleaning dishes or giving 

someone an encouraging call. 

            Thanks to everyone who has been praying. 

Delwin, Techy, Jennifer, and I have all been sick with 

possible COVID-19. We are almost completely recovered, 



 

Techy, Jennifer, and I are still coughing. Sarah is the 

only one in our family who has not been sick yet, please 

pray that she doesn’t get sick. 

            I spent my birthday here, June 15th. At that 

time, only Delwin was sick. That day was such a blessing 

from the Lord, and I was even able to have some guests 

from our church over! The apple pie and ice cream were 

exceptional, and more importantly, the fellowship was 

precious. I’m sure all of us count simple gatherings much 

more valuable than we ever have before! 

            Techy and I are still hosting a women’s Bible 

study on Sundays through Zoom. We’re studying 2 Peter now. 

Please hold us up in prayer as my heart is to turn all of 

the teaching over to the ladies that are in the study. 

Then hopefully, we’ll continue studies, and continue 

encouraging older women to teach the younger women. 

            Some of you are wondering when I will make it 

back to the USA. The answer is, sometime possibly in 

August or September, depending on the restrictions that 

Perú instates at the end of July. Please pray for God's 

perfect timing for me on that, and that this time here 

will prove nothing but fruitful for God's Kingdom.  

 

 

My birthday here was VERY special! 

 



 

  

 

  

 

 

As always, please let contact me and let me know how I can be praying for you, 

and I do pray. 

  

 


